
28th February, 2025 

Mr. Liam Quaide, T.D., 

Dail Eireann, 

Dublin 2. 

PQ ref 5794/25 

·ucc
lktlwrslty Coll�• Corl<, l�nd 
Co�iste na hOllscoite Corcaigh 

Office of the Regional Director of People 
First Floor West 

Model Business Park 
Model Farm Road 

Cork 

"To ask the Minister for Health for details of vacant speech and language therapy posts in the 
South West regional health area submitted since 1 July 
2024 to the prioritisation/derogation process introduced by the HSE in the context of the pay and 
numbers strategy, with a breakdown of the date each post was submitted for consideration, the 
date a decision was made, and the outcome in each case, in tabular form". 

Dear Deputy Quaide, 

The Health Setvice Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

The information you have requested is set out below in Appendix 1. 

Kind Regards, 

------------------------------�--------

Ms. Annemarie Byrne 

A/Regional Director of People 




